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30 Rockefeller Plaza
New York,N.Y. 10020

Room 5600 Clrcle 7-3700

February 14, 1974

Dear Bob:

You gave me a very great privilege, and a whole lot
of pleasure, in permitting me to have a part in that great
luncheon yesterday in Topeka. I marvel that you could turn
out that many in the middle of the day. It is a tribute to
you and your prospects out there. From all that I can pick
up, you are gaining all the time, and I am sure that the
result is going to be okay.

My warmest thanks to you and your staff for all that
you did to make the trip so pleasant. You were particularly
nice to come out to the airport at that ungodly hour in the
morning to meet us, and from that moment on you and your
staff accorded us every consideration and kindness.

Altogether it made a great experience for us, and we
are most grateful.

With very best wishes,

Sincerely,
The Honorable Bob Dole . > /

United States Senate
Washington, D, C. 20510
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